
Courtesy visit by Ambassador OKUYAMA to 
Minister of the Environment H.E. Dr. Muawieh Al-Radaideh 

 
On 22 December 2022, Mr. OKUYAMA Jiro, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan 

paid a courtesy call on H.E. Dr. Muawieh Al-Radaideh, Minister of the Environment and  
exchanged views on the two countries’ efforts to realize a decarbonized society.   

Minister Radaideh briefed on Jordan’s initiatives including Climate-Refugee 
Nexus, which was launched in COP27, and expressed his hope to cooperate with the 
government of Japan and Japanese companies especially in the field of promotion of 
electric vehicles, waste management and forestation. 
 

 

 
 
 
 


